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) . MAY 23, 1995
SECRETARY OF STATE

ROOM 203, STATEHOUSE

BOISE, ID 83720

DEAR SIR:

THIS LETTER IS IN REGARDS OF THE ANNUAL REPCRT FOR YOUR STATE. I CALLED 5-22-95
REQUESTING THAT YOU SEND ME AN ANNUAL REPORT FOR THIS YEAR BUT I WAS TOLD THAT
THEY WILL STILL BE UNDER THE SAME NAME BUT THE ADDRESS WILL CHANGE SOMETIME
AROUND JULY 28, 1995 WHEN THE OFFICE IN MEMPHIS WILL CLOSE.

TO THIS AFFECT PLEASE SENIY THE ANNUAL REPORT TO:
cuc

707 SUMMER STREET

STANFORD, CT 06901

ATT: JEFF SMITH

IF I CAN BE OF ANY ASSISSTANCE PLEASE CALL ME 901-523-0350.

LAURTE JENKINS

TAX COORDINATOR




